
Announcements 

19th Sunday in Ordinary Time, August 9th & 10th, 2025 
 

1. Thank you to Father Manh for filling in for Father Millan once again. We appreciate 

your service to our parish. 

 

2. Please be reminded that there is another pilgrimage date at the shrine in Duck Lake 

open to everyone on Friday, August 15, which is the Feast of the Assumption of 

Mary.  The Altar Server appreciation takes place that afternoon, beginning at 2:30. 

After supper, there is examination of conscience and confessions at the grotto, 

exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Chaplet of Divine Mercy, followed by 

Marian devotion and Celebration of the Holy Eucharist at 8:00 pm. Afterward there is 

a torch light procession to the arch for the blessing and adoration until 11:00 pm.  

 

The next pilgrimage date at the shrine is September 8, when the Nativity of the 

Blessed Virgin will be celebrated.  

 

3. Before school begins, you may enroll your children ages 4-12 for the Catholic 

Cat.Chat Vacation Bible School which takes place at St. Joseph Calasanctius Parish 

from August 18 to 22, in the mornings. Volunteers over age 12 are needed. This year’s 

theme is The Great Journey with Jesus Through the Church Year. To register, call or 

email Crystal Wandler. Her contact information is in the bulletin.  

 

4. There is a correction to the announcement regarding the Ste Rose de Lima Feast Day 

celebration on Monday, August 25. Originally, we were asked to start a sign-up sheet 

for anyone interested in going. However, we were since informed that it is a parish 

fundraiser, and tickets can be purchased for $40.00 each. If you wish to do so, please 

contact the numbers in the bulletin.  

 

5. As we are going through the Jubilee events for August, we remind you that the 

Diocese is having a Jubilee Choir Event in Prince Albert on Sunday, September 14. 

No singing experience is required. It is a time to come together and create something 

beautiful through music. It will take place at Scared Heart Cathedral from 2-4 pm, and 

will end with a short performance open to the public and recorded. Please see the 

poster in the entrance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


